TED OSULLIVAN
INSURANLCE BROKER
S8 WALNUT STREET BUILDING

KANSAS CiTYy, MO.

HARRISON OIOZ

November 14, 1939

De, P, O AlLlen
Athletic Department
University Of Kansas
Lawrence

Kansas

Dear "Phog":

Thank you for your letter of November 8.

I am holding the dates of December 5, and
February 15 open for your games with Okla-
homa A, and M, I will appreciate it very
much if vou will inform me deflinately re-
lative to these assignments at your earliest

convenlience.

With kindest personal regards and best wilshes,
I am

Sigcerely yours,
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